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24 April 2012 

Rockley Family Foundation 
Mr. Tobin Rockley 
P.O. Box 260818 
Lakewood, CO 80226 

Dear Mr. Rockley: 

College of Arts & Sciences 

OFFICE OF THE DEAN 

4KentWay 
Newark, DE 19716 

Phone: 302-831-2793 
Fax: 302-831-6398 

Thank you for the recent gift made by the Rockley Family Foundation. As directed, this gift will 
be used in support ofthe University of Delaware's Department of Music. I sincerely appreciate 
the financial support you have provided to the faculty and students who will benefit directly from 
this gift. 

Strong support from our loyal partners helps the University and the College of Arts and Sciences 
move high-quality programs to even higher levels, achieve national recognition in a growing 
range of disciplines, and attain a merit-based reputation for excellence. This is most important 
when we realize that such benefits are experienced on a daily basis in the lives of individual 
students. 

We are proud ofthe accomplishments of our College and are truly grateful for the generous 
support of its benefactors. Again, thank you for your support of the University. 

Sincerely, 

~tJL;-_ 
George Watson 
Dean 
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